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A complete, thorough, and pragmatic guideline to clinical evaluation,
this authoritative publication meets a key dependence on both college
students and practitioners. Included are complete, systematic reviews of
widely used instruments together with approaches for selecting the best
options for particular referral queries. Mark Harwood, Larry E. Beutler,
Gary Groth-Marnat, and their associates explain how to construct a
"moving picture"*A fresh extended case example runs through the entire
chapters. T. Readers figure out how to conduct integrated assessments
that consider the complexities of the average person personality into
consideration, serve as the foundation for developing an effective
treatment plan, and facilitate meaningful reporting and client
feedback.Not used to This Edition*Incorporates the most recent research
findings and assessment/treatment planning equipment.*Critically
evaluates the recently published MMPI-2-RF. of each individual by
integrating data from a variety of sources.*Chapters on the Personality
Evaluation Inventory and the NEO-PI-R and NEO-PI-3.
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Shipping method left glue residue The book itself is fine, essentially
brand new. I knocked off two celebrities because they made a decision to
put it within an adhesive envelope that was too little and the adhesive
left sticky residue all on the top of my book. Excellent! It will take
me a while to get the residue off and the webpages to stop sticking
together. Five Stars Excellent book. This publication breaks down the
concepts and gives a thorough review. Quick! After waiting around weeks
for this item, I was displeased. Fast shipping! Excellent resource My
assessment textbooks are dense and hard to understand.
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